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Message from the Club President  

November Presidents Message 

It has been brought to my attention, that we still have some members, that are not following our club field 

rules.  We have copies posted on the bulletin board and in each shelter. Please take the time to read and follow them.  

The rules also state that only one runway is active at any time, only Helicopters can fly on the inactive runway 

but only on east and south end of center taxiway at any time. Guest and student pilots must be informed of the rules, by 

their sponsor/instructor and make sure they are followed at all times. During daily operation of the field, no one class of 

aircraft has exclusive use of the field; all members are entitled to fly at all times . During contests is the only time the field 

cannot be used for open  flying. 

We had a great time with Gen. Davis at our October meeting, talking about his career and his flying in all sorts of 

Aircraft during his time in Air Force. 

Remember AMA and club membership renewal time is here, also Novembers meeting is the last chance for 

nominations. 

Fighter Town is on the 18th of November our last contest of the year, volunteers are always needed so step up if 

you can help. 

See you at the field, 

Werner    

CLUB JACKETS 
 

We will be ordering club jackets if we get enough people who are interested.  

These are first quality jackets like the last ones we ordered. The cost is $75. Please contact Jim Slaughter ASAP at 

jim@slaughter.org if you want one. All orders need to be in by the end of November at the very latest. 

SPECIAL NOTE:  

AMA HAS CHANGED TO MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS BY JOIN DATE RATHER THAN EVERYONE AT THE 

SAME TIME. THIS WILL CAUSE A LOT OF CONFUSION. IF YOU GET A NOTICE FROM THE CLUB/AMA 

THAT RENEWAL IS REQUIRED. THAT IS THE REASON WHY. THIS WILL CREATE A LOT MORE WORK 

M.E. Hobbies in Land O Lakes has expanded their store. They moved into a larger 

space in the same complex on Oak Grove Blvd in Land O Lakes. Pay them a visit. They 

are a club sponsor. If you need directions you can call them at 813-949-3500 
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2018 AMA membership is required 

 to fly after January 1, 2018. 

Joe Barzyz is a club Intro Pilot for Civil Air Patrol Students only  

Jody Lopez has been added as AMA for intro pilot status 

Bay City Flyers: CLUB INSTRUCTORS 

If you are new to our club and need flight instructions, please contact Bill Intini, our Chief Flight 

Instructor. If you are a current member and would like to become a Flight Instructor please contact 

Bill Intini. 

Bay City Flyers provides a number of ways to introduce individuals into the sport of Radio Control 

Flying. Never flown before? No Problem. We have a group of members who are designated as "Intro 

Pilots" by the AMA. An Intro Pilot offers you the opportunity to fly a few times without purchasing 

equipment and to be covered by the Intro Pilots AMA Insurance. If you are interested in continuing 

flying you must join AMA and we can provide you with a Club Instructor. If you have a friend or 

relative who holds a Bay City Flyer Solo Card, he or she may be able to act as your Instructor. 

Chief Flight Instructor - Bill Intini 727.255.3809 chuchao48@aol.com 

Intro Pilot Instructor - Jody Lopez 813.843.4011 maxiim76@aol.com 

Intro Pilot Instructor - Bruce Hartman 813.451.6102 hartmann.bruce@gmail.com 

Flight instructor Jim Slaughter jim@slaughter.org  

Finally, we have Designated Check Ride Pilots, who will check you out and determine if you can be 

issued a Bay City Flyers Solo Card: 

Mike Kohanyi 813-744-1471 mkohanyi@tampabay.rr.com 

Any instructor or club officer can also be a check pilot.  

Volunteer Flight Instructors are needed!  

Please contact an officer or Chief Instructor Bill Intini  

mailto:chuchao48@aol.com
mailto:maxiim76@aol.com
mailto:hartmann.bruce@gmail.com
mailto:jim@slaughter.org
mailto:mkohanyi@tampabay.rr.com
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Club Sponsors  
The Sponsors listed below have very generously contributed merchandise to 

our raffles and annual events. Please patronize them whenever possible. 
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The main gate at the flying field 52 must be kept locked when 
entering or leaving the field.  The four tumblers must be turned each 
time the lock is closed.   When entering the field if you find only one 
tumbler has been turned, try to find the last member who entered 
the field and closed the lock incorrectly.   Explain to the individual 
that all four tumblers must be turned.   
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Next Meeting is November 4th, 10 a.m. Area 52 Field.   

Check out our web site: 
HTTP://WWW.BAYCITYFLYERS.ORG 

Review the Bulletin Board and our Website to keep informed of what is happening at the flying fields.  

HTTP://WWW.BAYCITYFLYERS.ORG

